
From: Marianne Jacobs-Lim  

Sent: 07 January 2025 13:02 

To: Sam FitzPatrick; Planning; Elizabeth Beaumont  

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning  

Subject: 2024/5056/P - 35 Gray's Inn Road (retrospective): OBJECTION 

 

Dear Sam, 

 

The BCAAC looked at this application in some detail and object in the 

strongest terms.  The BCAAC also looked at historic photos of this property 

noticing the damage that has been done to its facade. This gas riser should be 

placed internally or within the wall, not left on the outside, in touching 

distance to passers-by using the footpath. This property is next to the historic 

Yorkshire Grey Pub and this external gas pipe, virtually on the footpath, is 

completely unacceptable. The door way has been badly altered by this gas 

pipe on the right side of the door. Moreover, the facade should be reinstated 

to its original symmetry with the gas pipe being moved off the outside. This is 

without question no place for a gas riser.  

 

Marianne Jacobs-Lim 

On behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC     

 


